
Pond Committee Information 

 

• August 2023 Board meeting a request for a Pond Committee was brought forward by 
Heather Hall, A47. 

• Email was sent to the Board October 2023 from Rick Hanson, F10, Heather Hall A47 and 
Monica Byers A1. 

• November 2023 Board meeting. The Board approved the request for a Pond Committee. 

• Below is information that is in the Board of Directors November Meeting Minutes. 
 

New Business 

• Pond Committee Request. At the August Board meeting Heather A47, asked for the 
creation of a Pond Committees. In October the Board received an email from Heather, 
Monica A1 and Reick F10 regarding the creation of the committee and a Terms of 
Reference. (see TOR at the end of the minutes). The Board welcomes the creation of a 
Pond Committee asking that they work in consultation with the Park Manager. Any 
actions regarding the ponds must be reviewed and approved by the Park Manager. 

 


